Fairchild Medical Hospital Guild, Scott Valley Branch
Scholarship Committee
Student Counselor
Etna Union High School

Dear Counselor,

Enclosed please find copies of the F.M.C. Guild, Scott Valley Branch applications to be distributed to interested students.  The Guild invites qualified students planning a career in some branch of the health care field to apply for the $500.00 scholarship.

Special emphasis will be placed on the students’ career interest and financial need.  The student must have at least a “C” or better GPA.  The selected individual must enroll as a full time student, i.e. carry at least 12 units.  If the selected student fails to carry the necessary units, another applicant will receive the scholarship.

All applications are to be returned on or before April 18th, 2017 as indicated on the application.  Please encourage qualified students to apply.

Sincerely,

Greta Morss
Chairman, Scholarship Committee

F.M.C. Guild, Scott Valley Branch

467-3334
